
 

 New Hampshire 

February 2022 

Executive Council 

Council met on Friday, January 7, 2022 for our annual transition to a new Council 

Next meeting scheduled for Friday, March 4, 2022 

Conference 

NHASFAA held a successful virtual annual conference October 21 – 22, 2021  

While acknowledging the strong efforts of many to hold two consecutive virtual conferences, Council hopes to 

provide the membership with an in-person conference in October 2022. 

Membership 

Membership continues to be strong. Current membership is 203, 153 regular members 

Training 

Virtual 2021 training offerings were robust 

Virtual 2022 training offerings will continue 

Committees 

2021 Committee of the Year was the Conference Committee 

Miscellaneous 

Secretary position is currently open. An election in the next few weeks will be held to elect a Secretary to serve 

the remaing term through December 2022. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Tyler L. Bergmeier 

February 18, 2022 


